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Greetings Manzanita Families- 

 

I hope this message finds you healthy and doing well. This school year cer-
tainly has been full of challenges and opportunities. I am hopeful we will 
begin settling into some sort of normalcy and routines within the realm of 
this new normal. The staff and families did an amazing job during CDL, 
however I am excited to have students back on campus for in person 
learning this 3rd quarter.  The energy in the building is fabulous and the 
playful noise I can hear from the playground is awesome! We will continue 
to follow all safety guidelines at school in order to keep our students and 
staff safe, and our doors open. Please help us make this possible, keep stu-
dents home who do not feel well or are experiencing any COVID related 
symptoms or who have been exposed to someone who is sick.  
As part of our plan to stay safe, we will not be exchanging valentines cards 
in the classroom. We will instead be doing arts and crafts in each class-
room, celebrating kindness, while enjoying some individual safe treats. 
Each teacher will send home specific classroom information or requests of 
needs. 
The third quarter is off to a great start, learning is in full swing. I want to 
remind you how important it is that students attend class, complete work 
assignments and participate in class. Please continue to communicate with 
your child's teacher on a regular basis-working together we will build suc-
cessful learning. The last 4 ½ months of school show much promise of 
amazing growth for our Manzanita Mountain Lions. Please call the office 
with any needs or questions. 541-479-6433 

Thank you for entrusting us with your children and adapting with us as 
we’ve navigated a difficult year. Spring is around the corner, and I have 
high hopes that it will bring a renewal and brightness that is much       
needed.  
May 2021 bring you much happiness, good health, and treasured memo-
ries. 
Best Regards 

Renee Hults 

Principal  
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Spring Break NO SCHOOL 

School Resumes March 29  

 MEDICATION AT SCHOOL 
 

1.Medication must be brought into the school office by the 
parent/   guardian. 

 Please do not send medication on the bus or in with your 
child. 

       2.   Medication must be in the original container. 
 If medication needs to be split or cut please do so prior  
to bringing   to school. 
 If medication needs to be crushed, please send pill    
       crusher. 
 If medication needs to be measured please send a   
correctly  calibrated measurement device (i.e. liquid medica-
tion spoon). 

 
       3.  School medication form must be filled out and signed. 

 Forms are available in school office. 
 If medication changes, a new form must be filled out and 
a new  bottle with an accurate label must be brought to 
school. 

 IF STUDENT NAMES ARE 
IN JACKETS AND 

SWEATSHIRTS, WE WILL 
DO OUR BEST TO GET IT 
BACK TO THE STUDENT, 
INSTEAD OF IN THE LOST 

AND FOUND. 

 

MARCH 


